ﬁl‘e On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

April 9, 2010

David H. and Jeanette D. Brooks
P.O. Box 535
Union, Washington 98592

Reference: Application S-61176, Permit S-46674

The assignment from Brookhill Farms of Oregon to Ronald D. Puhl and Mary Anne Puhl,
Trustees of the Ronald and Mary Anne Puhl Trust has been recorded in the records of the Water
Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
99637 covering the recording fee of $75 is also enclosed.

Please review the permit to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the permit.
These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right can be
issued.

Sinceret

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 99637

cc: Watermaster 19
Ronald D. Puhl and Mary Anne Puhl
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
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